USMA '70 classmates:

Here is the slide deck from Col. Halstead's NCEA briefing at our 45th reunion
business meeting. Your overwhelming positive response reflects your commitment
to our definitive class gift to West Point. Three summary points:

1. The new NCEA plan calls for 2 conferences during the academic year, one for
USMA cadets in the fall and one that will include delegates from civilian
universities in the spring.

2. Our gift is fully endowed.

3. We expect a strong representation of USMA '70 classmates at the spring
NCEA. Email me (usmaclass1970@gmail.com) if you want to attend as an
observer. Check the attached slides for dates.

Serve With Integrity,
Toby



